
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 DATE:  July 19, 2012 
 
 TO:  Honorable Mayor and Members of City Council 
 
 FROM:  Anthony Bales, City Manager 
   Scott N. Schroyer, Asst. City Manager 
   Jody Roberts, Communications Manager 
 
 LEGISLATION: Hudson Heritage Association Proposal for Historic Signs  
 
 MEETING: July 24, 2012 Council Workshop  
 

I. Executive Summary 

Hudson Heritage Association has approached the City with a request to add permanent “National 
Historic District” signs at the entrances to the Historic District.  

 
 

II. Legislative History 

a. None. 
 

III. Purpose & Explanation 

a. HHA is requesting that signs be installed at the entrances to the Historic District on Rt. 91, Rt. 303, 
and on the triangle at Hudson-Aurora Road heading west into the downtown. They have suggested 
HHA would design and pay for these signs and the City would supply the posts and install. 

 
 

IV. Implementation Schedule 
a. Ideally, HHA would like them installed before September 16, when the organization will celebrate 

the 100th birthday of the Hudson Clock Tower with a celebration on the Clock Tower Green. 
 

 

V. Fiscal Impact 

  Not currently budgeted. 
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